
 PCC Communion Policy 
 

When communion is introduced in church, the following five points must be covered. Precise 
wording may vary, but these essential points should be made. 

1. All who believe in and are seeking to follow Jesus are welcome to partake. 

2. Partaking of the Eucharist is to be done in recognition that we are all sinners, and 
that it is only through the costly sacrifice of the Lord Jesus on our behalf that we can 
be saved from the just consequences of our sin (1 Cor 11:27-28) 

3. Children are welcome to take communion but must be accompanied by a parent or 
carer. 

4. It is the parent or carer's responsibility to judge whether children have sufficient 
understanding to receive communion meaningfully. 

5. Parents or carers may bring children for a blessing instead of partaking of the 
elements. In such cases children may be offered a chocolate button or similar. 
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